
1006 JILA Bldg. 

Mr. Oscar Dystel 
Bantam Books 
271 Madison Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10016 

Dear Mr. Dystel: 

28 July 1969 

Am disappointed not to have received any reply to my letter of 8 July. 
I hope this does not indicate intent not to push the sale of Scientific 
Study of Unidentified Flying Objects. 

I enclose a copy of a clipping from the Boulder Daily Camera of 27 
July. This convention is also the subject of an account in Sky and Tele-
scope for Jtme 1969, p. 367. Copy enclosed. ---- -

Here is a complete panel of antagonists who will criticize the book to 
an audience most of the members of which have never seen it! Could it 
possibly be arranged to have your Denver distributor set up a special sales 
booth. or at least make sure it is stocked in the University of Denver campus 
bookstore? 

On 12 July I saw the new book by John Fuller prominently displayed at 
the airport newsstand of the San Francisco airport. I go there frequently 
and have asked the clerks for the Bantam SSUFO but they have never handled 
it! This situation is extremely hard for me to widerstand. 

How about an advertisement in Sky and Telescope, 49 Bay State Road, 
Cambridge, Mass. 02138? 

EUC:kes 
Encls. 
cc - Pres. Eugene Wilson 

Sincerely, 

E. U. Condon 


